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Chaplain - Fr Jim McGhee 

Grand Knight    Jim 

Dowling 

  

  

  

Look for strengths in people, not weaknesses; for good, not 
evil. Most of us find what we search for.   
  
J. Wilbur Chapman      
  

  

HIGHLIGHTS:   
  
Saturday - Men's Conference  
Christianity is Not for Wimps  
Patrick Coffin   
Mass 8:00AM   
Program in Formation Building 9:00AM 
  
Sunday - Burrito / Sausage Sunday  
  
Grand Knight announces two fund raising events to run 
concurrently to generate money for our charities. One is 
tickets to the Cowboys - Giants game with parking. 
December 11th. Other is tickets to truck races. We need 
your help with ticket sales. More info to follow.     
  
Request From Father Jim  
  
Updates to: 
- Pro-Life " The Hike For Life"    
- Youth Director  

•   Middle School Religious Education and   Youth    
Ministry Need Volunteers (See Youth Director Tab for 
Details) 

• Camp Fort Worth 
• World Youth Day in Muenster  
• Vocations   

   



Deputy GK    Mike Potts  

Chancellor   Dave Nicholas 

 Advocate   Bill Flatley   

 Recorder    Dan Cleary 

Treasurer     Jim Obrzut 

Financial Sec. Tom 

Howard 

Warden    Richard 

Crabtree 

Guards    Russ Heuer ,  

Cary Schroeder 

Noah Nadeau  Tom Sheely 

Bernie Vaughn Ken Baker 

3Yr Trustee Bob Propp 

1Yr Trustee   Mark LeMay 

2YR. Trustee   Joe Jordan  

Lecturer  Jack Zwit 
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KC 759 Website 

Hall Rental 

Council 759 

CateringKC Headline 

Bistro 

Catholics Respect 

Life 

SEAS Home Page 

Franciscan Friars 

Begging List 

LifeSiteNews.com 

www.4thdegree2857

.org.  

  

 

 

• Father Hart Request  
- Knights Pictures - Clergy Appreciation Dinner   
  
  
BE COOL !!!!!  

UPCOMING EVENTS:     

   

  
  
  
August 13th - Saturday 
Something to add to your calendar.  I'm working with the Covenant Keepers & Fr. Hart 
on a men's retreat for Sat. Aug. 13, 8:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m. Fr. Hart will kick it off with Mass 
and we've got Patrick Coffin from Catholic Answers confirmed as our main speaker.   
 http://www.catholic.com/seminars/coffin.asp 
This is designed to be a retreat for ALL the men of the parish, so we're trying to get all 
the men's organizations involved, not just the Knights or the Covenant Keepers.    
Joe Jordan 
Marketing & Development Director 
Fullness of Truth Catholic Evangelization Ministries 
joejordan@fullnessoftruth.org 
www.FullnessOfTruth.org 
972-977-9949 
  
August 14th - Sunday 
Burrito / Sausage Sunday - Cooks at 5:00AM, Rollers at 6:00AM, Salesman after each 
Mass.   
  
August 17th - Wednesday   
Hall Maintenance Committee Meeting 7:00PM, KC Hall   
All knights are welcome. 
  
August 18th - Thursday 
Council Officers Meeting 7:30PM, KC Hall 
All knights are welcome.  
  
August 21st - Sunday 
Blood Drive at KC Hall 8:30 - 1:30.  There is an acute need for blood donations during 
the summer months, if you can give, please consider giving. Your donation could very 
well save a life.   
  
August 27 - Saturday 
The next Saturday of prayer at the Abortion Mill will be Saturday July 23rd,  2011.  We 
seek to defend the unborn until we have secured their right to life, protected in 
law.Knights and other "Prayer Warriors" will  be going to Planned Parenthood, 301 
South Henderson Ft Worth. We pray 20 decades of the ROSARY, asking for God's help 
to eliminate abortion.  Meet at the KC Hall at 7:30 AM, or meet us at the abortion mill at 
08:00.  We complete 20 decades in about an hour.  We try to stop and have breakfast 
after the Rosary.  Please join us in prayer.  
   

September 1st - Thursday 
Business Meeting - Rosary at 7:00PM, Meeting 7:30PM  
  



September 2nd - Friday 
Labor Day Smoker . Cook Friday Night, Food ready for pick up Saturday morning.  
  
September 13th - Wednesday 
KC Hall Maintenance Committee Meeting 7:00PM All Knights Welcome. 
  
September 15th - Thursday 
KC 759 Officer's Meeting - KC Hall, 7:30PM. All Knights  Welcome.  
  
September 17th - Saturday   
Tootsie Roll Drive  
  
September 24th - Saturday 
Ist Degree Exemplification after 5:30 Mass  
  
September 24th - Saturday 
Bishop's Pro Life Dinner at The Hyatt Regency DFW, 2334 North International Parkway, 
DFW Airport.  
  
October 1st - Saturday 
4th Degree Exemplification in Irving Texas. Contact Rob Meyer for a Form 400 in you are 
interested in becoming a Sir Knight.    
  
October 2nd - Sunday 
Life Chain Route 377 between Tarrant Pkwy and Watauga Rd   
  
October 8th - 9th - Saturday - Sunday 
Fall Fest - WE WILL NEED A BUNCH OF HELP!!!!   
  
October 15nd - Saturday 
KC Fall Garage Sale  
  
October 29th - Saturday 
Halloween Family Dinner  
  

 

Knights Pictures  

  KC759 Event Pictures  

Dannie Needham has put together a web site of all the pictures he had of council events. 
Check it out. It's a hoot!!!!  Also, If other knights have pictures they want to share 
Dannie will add them to the page.  
  www.knightsofcolumbuscouncil759.shutterfly.com 
  

https://picasaweb.google.com/joejayjordan/KCPriestReligiousAppre

ciationDinner 

StFrancisGrapevine8211?authuser=0&feat=directlink   

WANT TO RENT THE KNIGHT'S HALL?  

  

 



SEND NOTE TO: knights759@verizon.net  

Request from Father Jim 

Gentlemen I get a lot ofcalls for help but none are as important as this request from 
Father Jim, our Chaplin. He called me today to see if a brother knight could assist a 

young man who has a mental disability and has been living with his mother on his 
disability from the Gov. Well his mother and step-father are moving out of state 

without him. His mother has been helping pay the rent. He is looking for 

transportation around to like Catholic Charities, the Salvation Army, he has already 
been to the Christian Store house in Keller. He not only needs transportation 

around to these places but some one to stay with him so that these organizations 
know what he is requesting. It ios very seldom that Father Jim has requested 

anything of us, so those of you that can assist please call me and I will let Father 
Jim know so that he get the parties to gether. Thanks my brothers for all you do. 

 

Jim Dowling 
Grand Knight Council 759 

Phone- 817-676-4762 

   

  

Input to Knights of Columbus Council 759 

Weekly Newsletter  

 

PLEASE SEND ALL INPUT FOR THE CURRENT WEEK NEWSLETTER TO BOB 

HENNESSEY AT robhenn@1scom.net by NOON THURSDAY TO HAVE YOUR 

INPUT INCLUDED IN CURRENT WEEK.  

THE PLAN IS TO PUBLISH WEEKLY,   EARLY FRIDAY.  

 

                                                                                      

 

 

Fullness of Truth Conference 
 

  

 Brothers, 

  

The Fullness of Truth Conference in San Antonio is on Aug. 27-28.  I've 
set up an ordering URL unique to our Council which will give 759 a $5 
donation from Fullness of Truth ministries for every ticket sold through 
it and a $5 discount to the ticket buyer if they use the KOC promo code 
when they order.   



  
The URL to order 
is: http://www.eventbrite.com/event/1282350545/KC759/16497329557 
  
And the Promo Code is:  KOC 
  
Take a look at the URL above an see all the details for the weekend. It 
will be a great get away and a great way to spend a weekend with like 
minded people.  
  
  
I know there are already about a dozen of our Knights and their families 
going and I've had several more requests, so there's no reason that 759 
shouldn't be benefiting from the registrations.    

    

  

Joe Jordan 

  

Joe Jordan 
972-977-9949 mobile 
AIM & Yahoo: josephjayjordan 
Skype: joejayjordan 

     

   

  

  

  

  

  
 

 

                                                                                     

Prayer Requests   

For the health of Fr. E. James Hart, Fr. Gary Geurtz, Fr. Jim McGhee, Fr. Dennis 

Smith, our deacons, Bishop Vann, the CFR's and all our Clergy.    

  

For the healing Rori, 9-month old granddaughter of  Don Sieve and wife 
Sharon.   Their little granddaughter has just been diagnosed with cancer- 
neuroblastoma, and has a mass behind both eyes.  She will undergo 
chemotherapy and radiation treatment at St. Jude's Hospital in Memphis, 
TN, .  Let us all pray to St. Jude for intercession and the healing of this 
child, and for her family, including Don and Sharon. 
  
For the repose of the soul of Si Jones who was the District Marshall 
Emeritus   



  
For the healing of Tom Sheely's Father in Law - Kathy's Dad: Andrew F. 

Pirhalla complications after 2 brain surgery's and her mother Twyla Ludwig-

Mrenak  who has a blood clot in her lung.     

For Brother Tom Sheely who has been diagnosed with cancer of the jaw. 
Please keep Tom, Kathy and Jackie in your prayers as Tom goes through 
surgery and treatment.  
   

For Karen Dsouza's Aunt Millie (Schick) who is fighting cancer.     
Robert Osborne Family   
   

May God's grace be with all those in their time of need. 

     

For an end to the scourge of abortion. 

  

For all those out of work or concerned about the future of their jobs. 

  

In thanksgiving for the leadership of our Bishops, Priests and Clergy in standing 

up for and teaching the Truth 

  

For our Country and its leaders - especially the "pro-choice" Catholics that they 

see the truth 

  

  

For our military who protect our freedom.   

  

                                                                                      

Pro-Life Committee/Couple - Burnie and Carol 

Vaughn  
  
  

Pro-Life Committee - Carol & Burnie Vaughn 817-881-6261 
  
 The next Saturday of prayer at the Abortion Mill will be Saturday August 27th,  2011.  We 



seek to defend the unborn until we have secured their right to life, protected in 
law.Knights and other "Prayer Warriors" will  be going to Planned Parenthood, 301 
South Henderson Ft Worth. We pray 20 decades of the ROSARY, asking for God's help 
to eliminate abortion.  Meet at the KC Hall at 7:30 AM, or meet us at the abortion mill at 
08:00.  We complete 20 decades in about an hour.  We try to stop and have breakfast 
after the Rosary.  Please join us in prayer.  
  

 Bishop's Annual Catholic Pro-Life Banquet  
Saturday, September 24, 2011, at The Hyatt Regency DFW, 2334 North International 
Parkway, DFW Airport, TX 75261  
 

Life Chain: Sunday October 2
nd

. Life Chain in Keller, Rt 377 between Tarrant Pkwy & 
Watagua Rd, 2:00 to 3:00 p.m. 
  
Baby Bottle Campaign: This project is being coordinated with the St. Elizabeth Ann 
Seton, Respect Life Committee.  The donations will help build a permanent sign, to be 
located at Willis Lane and North Tarrant Parkway for the culture of life.  Please help. 
  
40 Days for Life is coming in October.   
Please consider joining in prayer to save lives.  
On the heels of the Spring 40 Days for Life campaign in Sherman, Texas, their first time 
to do a 40 Days vigil - the Planned Parenthood where the Sherman vigil took place has 
announced it will close its doors as of August 23!   Prayers work, Praise God!! 
  
  
CELL PHONE DRIVE: The Knights of Columbus collect cell phones year around to 
support The Loreto House, a Catholic Life Center in Denton TX. 
  
  

Hike for Life Joe Jordan 

  
  
Tom Clark has asked if SEAS can sponsor the annual Hike for Life to benefit Loreto House this 
year. 
Several of us had marched in it last year in Denton and expressed some interest in bringing it 
to Keller. 
Our worthy past state deputy, Leo Hanus, who sponsored it last year in Denton is unable to do 
it again this year and had to drop out suddenly about a week ago. 
Since they raised about $8500 last year, Loreto House has that baked into their budget for this 
year (fiscal year = calendar year), so they'll be hurting if they don't have someone pick it up. 
I've talked to the Catholic Respect Life team and we're willing to be "in charge" of the project, 
but are obviously hoping we can count on the support of the Council and Assemblies, to make 
it a success.  
The whole thing relies on having "hikers" participate and get sponsors to donate money in their 
name as they hike the day of the event. If was can get a couple of hundred hikers, we should 
do really well.  
I've already gotten commitments from the CRL team, the Squires, the High School Youth (from 
SEAS, Muenster, Lindsay & Burleson at least), Youth for Life, UNT College Council (mainly a 
lot of man/woman power), and the Catholic Daughters who are going to help us advertize it by 
stuffing our materials into their packets for participants in their "Fun Run" duing Fall Fest on 
Oct. 8.   
The Hike was originally planned for Oct. 22 in Denton, but we're probably going to move it to 
Oct. 15, to avoid the UNT Homecoming.  
This will put it the week after our Fall Fest and two weeks after the Life Chain on Oct. 2. This 
will give us plenty of tme to do our planning and to get the word out, including at two of our 
major parish events (Life Chain & Fall Fest) and still keep it in Oct. during the Month of Life.  



Expect to see more info shortly as we nail it down, but it will most likely be held in Keller on 
Bear Creek hiking trail / park if we can get City approval. 
Would appreciate any help / support / enthusiastic prayers that you can spare! 
    

  
  

Membership Director - Anthony Solitario  

  

  

As a member of the Knights of Columbus, you and your family will enjoy many benefits, 

including: 12 free issues annually of the Columbia magazine, the world's largest family 

magazine; eligibility to join the Knight's of Columbus top ranked life insurance program; 

and an opportunity to make a profound difference in your community.  On March 12/13 

following all masses, the Knights will answer your questions about the order, provide 

additional information, and help you fill out your membership application. The Knights 

extend a sincere invitation to join them for an experiance of a lifetime.   

  

  

  

Burritos/Sausages Team (Cedric Dsouza)    

Sunday August 14th COOKS 5:00 AM, 6:00 AM ROLLERS NEEDED. 

 

 

Columbian Squires  

(Allan Thompson)  

  

  

The Squires are always accepting young Catholic Men between 10 and 18 years of age.  

Son's of Knights are also welcome, for more information please see 

www.kellersquires.org or contact Allan Thompson at (817) 337-9982 or 

ajthompson@verizon.net   

  

 From Community Storehouse Newsletter    

Pantry News.... 
The St. Elizabeth Ann Seton (SEAS) Catholic Church Squires, under the leadership of Allan Thompson, 
have donated two new, large upright freezers to the Community Storehouse Food Pantry.  We are so 
grateful for the food donations we receive every month from SEAS Catholic Church.  And now the new 
freezers they have graciously donated will enable us to store more food and thus increase our capacity 
to serve.  Thank you SEAS Catholic Church for your generosity and support in helping to feed children 
and families in our community. 
  

  



  
  

Message From The Church Director  - Ed Leal    

Brothers: 

"Please, Lord, for even the dogs eat the scraps that fall from the table 
of their masters." - Mt 15:27 
  
Do you ever feel ignored by God?  The Gospel this weekendis a very 
powerful and moving story! 
  
Read all of Matthew's account; 15:21-28, and experience how this 
woman's amazing faith and persistence led to her daughter being 
cured.  She knew what the Lord could do, and she would not give up 
despite what our Savior told her. 
  
Jesus praises the woman for her display of determination and love, 
and tells her "Great is your faith!  Let it be done for you as you wish." 
  
Are we persistent in our prayers, or de we give up if an answer doesn't 
come immediately? 
  
Remember this:  "Whatever you ask for in prayer - believe that you 
have received it, and it will be yours." - Mk 11:24 
  
Pax Domini, 
  
Ed Leal 
  
The purpose if this ministry is to "bring people to Jesus and Jesus to 
people." 
  
Tell everyone about "Sharing the Good News", and 
encourage them to become part of this faith filled ministry. 
Send me an e-mail to get added to the list.  
  
Ed Leal  

  
(817) 205-1122  

  



eleal@itt-tech.edu   

Youth Activities (Joe Jordan)  
Keeping Children Safe Class 

Any Knights that are interacting with the youth are required to take the Keeping Children 

Safe class. It's our responsibility to ensure that all Knights are compliant with the 

Diocesan requirements. Anyone working with the Squires, Scouts or volunteering with 

the youth need to take the course. The course is taught multiple times a year at various 

locations in the diocese.  You can check the Diocesan website for more information 

about the program and see the scheduled classes. 

  

 NEED MIDDLE SCHOOL VOLUNTEERS   

The Middle School Youth are looking for volunteers to help lead them closer to Christ. You do 

not need to be an experienced teacher to come learn about our beautiful faith with our 

incredible young people! Our volunteers are often heard saying how they intended to 

volunteer to help our young people but instead have found themselves richly blessed through 

God's incredibly generosity. We still in dire need of volunteer help in the following capacities:  

•       2 men needed to assist with the Pure Love Club, our new Middle School chastity 

club. Training will be provided by TOBET (Theology of the Body Evangelization Team) 

on how to talk to youth about chastity. Time commitment is minimal as this group 

only meets once a month. 

•       Several adults needed to assist with middle school Bible Study. This year's theme: 

"Why do Catholics do That?" Time commitment is minimal as this group only meets 

twice a month. 

•       7 teachers, 8 aides, and 5 hall monitors for our 4:45 Religious Education class. This 

year's focus is Sacraments & Prayer, and the entire first semester will be spent on the 

Mass. Training, lesson plans and continual support are provided. This class meets 

every Wednesday. 

•       6 teachers and 6 aides for our 6:45 Religious Education class. This year's focus is 

Sacraments & Prayer, and the entire first semester will be spent on the Mass. 

Training, lesson plans and continual support are provided. This class meets every 

Wednesday. 

If anyone would like more information they are more than welcome to contact me and/or 

visit our webpage at setonyouth.org. There is information under the adult volunteer tab. All 

classes and programs begin in September.  

  

Thank you and God bless, 

  

Mary Swafford 

Coordinator of Middle School Religious Education & Youth Ministry  

St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Catholic Church 

2016 Willis Lane 

Keller, TX 76248 

817-623-2409 ext 402 

fax: 817-431-9568 

http://www.setonyouth.org 

  
Youth Report 



Camp Fort Worth 
18 of our youth participated in one of two installments of Camp Fort Worth over the past month. 
During a week-long 24x7 retreat, they worked with over 100 other youth and adults from the 
Diocese on various service projects around Fort Worth & Arlington, including building baby 
beds for Loreto House, building stone retaining walls, cleaning classrooms & restrooms and 
painting fences around St. Vincent de Paul Parish, visiting and washing cars for the senior 
citizens at Neustro Hogar Catholic Center in Arlington, playing with the elementary and high 
school kids at the Boys & Girls Club of Arlington, sorting clothes and school supplies at Mission 
Arlington, and many other great service projects. In addition, they also attended Mass daily and 
had time for Eucharistic adoration, reconciliation with Bishop Vann and innumerable 
opportunities to make new friends from across the diocese as they learned first-hand to imitate 
our Master Servant. 
You should be very proud of our kids and the volunteer Youth Ministers who helped make this 
happen for them, including Br. Gabe Gutierrez and the many other Knights who helped out. 
  
World Youth Day in Muenster 
A couple of our youth are fortunate enough to be going to World Youth Day in Spain next week 
with a group from the Diocese and other parishes, but we do not have our own group going this 
year.  
Not to be left out though, we've arranged to have a special version of WYD here in our Diocese 
for our kids to make them feel like they're part of the event with the Pope. 
We'll be taking our kids up to Muenster to join up with kids from Sacred Heart parish, and St. 
Joseph's in Lindsay and St. Ann's in Burleson for Mass followed by a concert and Purity Talk 
by Christian Singer, Rebecca St. James sponsored by the Catholic Daughters in Muenster.  
After that, we'll have an all-night lock-in with the kids with adoration, Divine Mercy & some fun 
and games before watching the Papal welcome and closing Mass with Pope Benedict starting 
at 2:30 a.m. Sunday morning, Aug. 21.   We'll finish in the morning by cooking them breakfast 
and then heading to Mass at 8:30 before heading home to SEAS so they can get some sleep 
Sunday afternoon.   
We plan to put up photos of the kids we know that are there and have a contest for our kids to 
see who can spot whom in the crowd estimated to be well over 1,000,000 kids in Madrid. 
Should be lots of fun.  
We're looking for hearty souls willing to spend an all-nighter with the kids and maybe help cook 
breakfast Sunday morning. If interested please let Joe Jordan know! 
  
Vocations 
    Angie Corso, daughter of Br. Mike & Linda Corso, has just accepted an invitation to join the 
CFR Sisters order and will be giving away all her "stuff" and then heading to the Bronx, NY to 
start her postulatency on Sept. 22.  Angie is a wonderful young lady and we're thrilled to be 
sending her off in our name to join the CFR Sisters.  In addition to having to give away all her 
things before she enters the order, she's also required to "beg" $6000 to pay for her first year's 
insurance as a requirement to join the order.  It would be a very nice and worthwhile gesture if 
we offered to help her with this financial burden as she dedicates her life to serving Christ and 
our Church.  Just a thought.... 
  
In addition to Angie, Lilly Northy, is also discerning which order she'll be entering soon. 
And our Chief Squire, Jason Allen, announced during the large group sharing time at Camp 
Fort Worth that he's seriously discerning the priesthood now. 
The Holy Spirit is working mighty works among our youth!  We should be VERY THANKFUL!! 
  
  
  

Father Hart Request   

More Info Fr. Hart has asked for as many High School and Middle School youth as possible to go to 

the 11 am Mass on Sunday August 14th. 

 

Here's a portion of what he said: 

"Gabe, on my first Sunday back in the parish, 



I am going to be preaching a homily which I consider extremely 

important--due to its content, for everybody, but young people in 

particular. This will be the 20th Sunday in Ordinary Time, August 14, 2011. 

 

I would ask you to please encourage as many of our young people to be in the 11:00 AM 

Mass as possible. 

 

Faithfully yours in Christ, 

Fr. Hart" 

 

So there you have it. We have been called to action by our Pastor, let us reply 

enthusiastically. 

 

So here's the plan. Bring yourself (and if possible your entire family) to the 11 am Mass 

next week. Dress nice (like you normally would for Sunday Mass) and then put the new 

Green youth shirt (the one given at DCYC) over what you are wearing. Then, let's meet 

together at the Parish Hall on Sunday morning at 10:30 am so we can find a way for us all 

to sit together. 

 

If you do not have a green youth shirt, still come to the parish hall, and I will have one that 

you can put over what you are wearing for Mass, and then turn it back in afterward. 

 

Finally, let's challenge ourselves to be as engaged and "locked-in" as possible. Let's be an 

example to the rest of the parish of what it looks like to fully participate in Mass. 

 

Your friendly neighborhood youth minister, 

Gabe 

     

   

    

      

   

Community Board  

Looking for something, looking to sell something, looking to get the word out on 

something, this is the place to do it. Send input to Bob Hennessey at robhenn 

@1scom.net   

  

CONTACT:   

Mike Potts sirknightmike2000@sbcglobal.net if you are interested in buying shirts 
with KC emblem. 
  
 

  

Our Seminarian   
Please support our Seminarian by writing them (cards, letters, etc.) 

   



GARY PICOU 

CELL: 817-614-6286 GARY PICOU EMAIL: GJPICOU@HOTMAIL.COM 

401 MICHIGAN AVE NE WASHINGTON, DC 20017     

   

 

__________________________________________________  

4th Degree - San Juan Diego Assembly 2857 

  
www.4thdegree2857.org.  Please bookmark it or add it to your favorites. 

KC INSURANCE  

  
Call me - let's talk.  
  
817-706-6879 or Andrew.Wheaton@kofc.org   (Alpha A-J) 
  
817-519-8993 or Robert.Peffers@kofc.org(Alpha K-Z) 
  
Come visit our Council Website KC759.org sponsored by our field agents Andy 
and Terry  
  
Time In Force  
Months, Days, Occupation, Age, Cause of Death, Amount Paid 
 
1 10 Maintenance Worker 55 Cardiovascular Disease $ 25,000.00 
1 18 Customer Service 41 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 7,500.00 
2 30 Food Service Director 42 Cancer $ 316,000.00 
3 9 Custodian 66 Cardiovascular Disease $ 11,000.00 
3 11 Customer Accts. Mgr. 51 Cancer $ 150,000.00 
3 12 Stage Hand Worker 21 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 358,468.75 
3 28 Public Works 59 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 79,841.53 
4 7 Waitress 49 Cancer $ 50,000.00 
4 10 Homemaker 55 Blood Diseases $ 10,000.00 
4 10 Retired 56 Accidental $ 100,000.00 
4 19 Hotel Owner 41 Accidental $ 1,000,000.00 
4 19 Unemployed 60 Cerebrovascular Disease $ 10,000.00 
4 21 Auto Mechanic 24 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 25,000.00 
4 28 Landlord 74 Respiratory Disease $ 5,000.00 
4 29 Mail Handler 72 Cerebrovascular Disease $ 5,000.00 
4 29 Sales Representative 63 Cardiovascular Disease $ 25,000.00 
6 6 Superintendent 54 Cardiovascular Disease $ 115,000.00 
6 8 Farmer 34 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 800,000.00 
6 9 Retired 59 Cancer $ 10,000.00 
6 14 Construction 73 Cardiovascular Disease $ 5,390.00 



6 17 Retired 64 Cardiovascular Disease $ 10,000.00 
6 21 Temp Agency Worker 59 Digestive Disease $ 10,000.00 
6 25 Retired 69 Cancer $ 10,000.00 
6 29 Waste Coordinator 31 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 15,000.00 
7 3 Entry Specialist 64 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 15,000.00 
7 7 Nurse 52 Cancer $ 100,000.00 
7 12 Computer Analyst 59 Cerebrovascular Disease $ 40,000.00 
7 22 Sales 57 Cardiovascular Disease $ 100,000.00 
7 29 Funeral Director 36 Natural Causes $ 50,000.00 
8 7 Retired 65 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 5,000.00 
8 9 Floral Designer 41 Cancer $ 5,000.00 
8 15 Homemaker 35 Accidental $ 750,000.00 
8 20 Deliveryman 59 Cardiovascular Disease $ 100,000.00 
8 22 Sheet Metal Mechanic 68 Gento-Urinary Disease $ 10,000.00 
8 24 Retired 64 Cardiovascular Disease $ 10,000.00 
8 28 Service Technician 26 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 25,000.00 
9 2 Seismic Driller 34 Accidental $ 5,000.00 
9 3 Taxi Driver 66 Natural Causes $ 5,000.00 
9 25 Janitor 61 Natural Causes $ 10,000.00 
10 8 Student 18 Motor Vehicle Accident $ 10,000.00 
10 9 Manager 56 Natural Causes $ 100,000.00 
10 13 School Bus Driver 49 Cancer $ 176,552.27 
10 26 Retired-Inspector 70 Nervous System Disease $ 20,000.00 
11 15 Retired 61 Cancer $ 10,000.00 
11 19 Retired 68 Nervous System Disease $ 15,000.00 
* Death proceeds payable from the Order's Fraternal Benefits are excluded 
Let Me Think About It 
Many times people will delay the purchase of needed life insurance because they 
assume there is no rush. A recent study of claims paid on Knights of Columbus life 
policies reveals that in 2010 there were a number of claims paid on plans that were in 
force less than 12 months*. The leading causes of death were accidents, heart disease 
and cancer. 
The claims paid were from 20 states and six provinces of Canada. 
Pol icies In Force Less Than Twelve Months   
  

Operation Welcome Home  

  

Remember our dedicated service personnel arrive and depart everyday, they deserve 

our support! 

Call the military suport office at DFW 972.574.0392 for daily arrival/departure times to 

greet them 

. You can also call me at 817.773.2131 for information or car pooling. 

  

  

Community Storehouse (Tom Jones)  



  

 

Mr. Ambassador, Brother Tom Jones  

  

  

communitystorehouse.org 

817-431- 3340 

4574 Keller-Hicks Road 

Keller Texas 76248   

  

http://www.communitystorehouse.org 

http://www.minipagesites.com/minipages/commstore/commstore.html 

  

"We make a living by what we get, but we make a life by what we give."   Winston 

Churchill 

  

Pantry News.... 
The St. Elizabeth Ann Seton (SEAS) Catholic Church Squires, under the leadership of Allan Thompson, 
have donated two new, large upright freezers to the Community Storehouse Food Pantry.  We are so 
grateful for the food donations we receive every month from SEAS Catholic Church.  And now the new 
freezers they have graciously donated will enable us to store more food and thus increase our capacity 
to serve.  Thank you SEAS Catholic Church for your generosity and support in helping to feed children 
and families in our community. 
  
Other news.... Our Food Pantry is moving to a new home off Katy Road to make room for Client 
Services' staff relocating from Roanoke.  Beginning Monday, August 1, our pantry will be located in our 
new, air conditioned warehouse off Katy Road.  The address is 12073 Katy Road, Suites 601 and 605.  
The entrance is via the drive immediately north (next to)  Image Plus Printing, and the warehouse is in 
the farthest back building.  All Pantry volunteers should report to the new space starting next week. 
  
It is also time to rescan your Kroger card for the 2011-2012 year. Print out this form and take it with your 
frequent shopping card next time you shop at Kroger.      Kroger form   
  
Pantry Needs: 
Hamburger Helper, Canned Meats, Pasta Sides, Rice Sides, hygiene items; such as, toilet paper, paper 
towels, soap, deodorant, shampoo and razors. 

     

KNIGHTS BLOOD DRIVE - Ken Robinson, 

Chairman 

   

Knights of Columbus #759 
Sunday, August 21, 2011  

8:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. 

Knights of Columbus Hall 



Contact: Ken Robinson 
817-337-0902 

knights759@verizon.net  

Click here to select a time and 

sign up 
Walk ins are welcome, but those with appointments will be taken first.      

Beautiful Feet (Rob Schill) 

  

Beautiful Feet is seeing a downturn with the economy and they are out of perishable 

groceries.   We need meat and grocery cards so they can buy what they need.  If you can 

help, please contact Br. Rob Schill at rschill@verizon.net  

   

Beautiful Feet Ministries 

1709 East Hattie 

Fort Worth, Tx  76115 

Phone :  817 536 0505  

Hall Maintenance Committee   

Chairman - Dave Nicholas 

Treasurer - Jim Jones 

Manager -  

At large - Burnie Vaughn 

At large - Ken Baker 

At large - Terry Bachman 

  

Council Hall Membership Available:  

Offered to any Member in Good Standing  
Initiation fee designated for Capital Improvements Only 
$300.00 initiation fee 
$150.00 rental fee (no other fees) 
$300.00 Lock in rental fee (no other fees)  
  
For Current Charter Hall Membership  
$100.00 rental fee (no other fees) 
$300.00 Lock in Fee (no other fees) 
  
This an outstanding bargin given the cost to rent comparable space. 

Building Maintenance Committee Meeting  
  

Building Maintenance Committee Meeting Minutes July, 2011 
Hall management committee meeting minutes 
Discussed  the water heater.  It is being turned down and do not know who is doing it. 
We will take advantage of this and keep it turned down, except when it is needed, to 
save on gas. 



Not  using the large cooler in the storage room is negating the need to install an a/c in 
room to cool it. 
The patio a/c is not being turned off at end of meetings and rentals and allowed to run 
all night, need help to watch this. 
Feel like the hall floor is not being properly waxed to protect the floor.  Allowed to buy 
wax and install two coats on floor to see if it helps protect against scratches that seem 
to permeate the floor. 
Raised rent on hall to 600.00 per event and a 200.00 surcharge for use of the patio. 
Rentals are for a twelve hour period that can be adjusted according to need with 
permission of hall manager. 
Current Officers 
Chairman -  Dave Nicholas 
Treasurer - Jim Jones 
Manager - Open  Ken Baker interim manager 
At Large - Burnie Vaughn 
At Large - Terry Bachman 
At   Large -  Ken  Baker   

  GOLF LEAGUE NEWS  

  
  
 SEAS Golf League Information 2011 
   
  
The SEAS Golf League plays nine holes on the second and fourth Thursday evenings of the month, 
from the end of March through September.  We do a shotgun start at 5:30 p.m.  We play at Sky 
Creek Ranch in Keller ($25.00 plus tax) on the second Thursday of the month, and we play 
Champions Circle GC in north Fort Worth across 114 from the Texas Motor Speedway ($20.00 
plus tax) on the fourth Thursday of the month.  This is an informal league; we don't turn in 
scorecards, and you need not be present each time we play.  I collect $2.00 per player before play 
begins for the closest to the pin on one of the par 3's. Winner buys the first round or couple of 
pitchers after golf! 
  
Sign up for each league night the week before by responding to my e-mail to the group whether or 
not you are "in" for the next league night.  We have been asked by the courses we play to please 
play only nine holes on league night, per our contract. 
  
Our league schedule this year is (tentative, subject to change): 
  
 
We go out to eat and have a beverage or two at a local establishment after golf.  After golf at Sky 
Creek, we either stay at the Sky Creek clubhouse, or go to Mi Pueblo( by Wal-Mart at North 
Tarrant  Parkway and Davis), or Buffalo Wild Wings on 377 in Keller.   After playing at 
Champions, we head to Roanoke and  meet at Gerhard's, Cowboy Chow, Twisted Root, or one of 
the other fine Roanoke establishments. 
  
We round out the year with an 18 hole scramble tournament on a Sunday afternoon in mid 
October. The venue for this year's outing has yet to be determined. 
  
To sign up to be placed on the e-mail roster, simply send me an e-mail with your name, e-mail 
address, and cell phone number. 
  
  



Tom Schneider 
Coordinator, SEAS Golf League 
(817)925-9899 
tom@tomschneider.com 

  Senior Discounts  

 108 Stores with Senior Discounts 
Gone are the days of your grandmother's "early bird special" at the local diner. As our baby 
boomers reach retirement age, hundreds of retailers are featuring new and improved discounts 
exclusively for the 60 and older crowd. We have composed a list of senior savings that will help 
you keep more cash in your pocket. Whoever said getting older was a bad thing, obviously 
didn't know about these fantastic senior discounts! 
Restaurants 

• Applebee's: 15% off  with Golden Apple Card (60+)  
• Arby's: 10% off (55+)  
• Ben & Jerry's: 10% off (60+)  
• Bennigan's: discount varies by location  
• Bob's Big Boy: discount varies by location (60+)  
• Boston Market: 10% off (65+)  
• Burger King: 10% off (60+)  
• Captain D's Seafood: discount varies on location (62+)  
• Chick-Fil-A: 10% off or free small drink or coffee (55+)  
• Chili's: 10% off (55+)  
• CiCi's Pizza: 10% off (60+)  
• Culver's: 10% off (60+)  
• Denny's: 10% off, 20% off for AARP members (55+)  
• Dunkin' Donuts: 10% off or free coffee (55+)  
• Einstein's Bagels: 10% off baker's dozen of bagels (60+)  
• Fuddrucker's: 10% off any senior platter (55+)  
• Gatti's Pizza: 10% off (60+)  
• Golden Corral: 10% off (60+)  
• Hardee's: $0.33 beverages everyday  (65+)  
• IHOP: 10% off (55+)  
• Jack in the Box: up to 20% off (55+)  
• KFC: free small drink with any meal (55+)  
• Krispy Kreme: 10% off (50+)  
• Long John Silver's: various discounts at participating locations (55+)  
• McDonald's: discounts on coffee everyday (55+)  
• Mrs. Fields: 10% off at participating locations (60+)  
• Shoney's: 10% off  
• Sonic: 10% off or free beverage (60+)  
• Steak 'n Shake: 10% off every Monday & Tuesday (50+)  
• Subway: 10% off (60+)  
• Sweet Tomatoes 10% off (62+)  
• Taco Bell : 5% off; free beverages for seniors (65+)  
• TCBY: 10% off (55+)  
• Tea Room Cafe: 10% off (50+)  
• Village Inn: 10% off (60+)  
• Waffle House: 10% off every Monday (60+)  
• Wendy's: 10% off (55+)  
• White Castle: 10% off (62+) 

Retail and Apparel 
• Banana Republic: 10% off (50+)  



• Bealls: 20% off first Tuesday of each month (50+)  
• Belk's: 15% off first Tuesday of every month (55+)  
• Big Lots: 10% off  
• Bon-Ton Department Stores: 15% off on senior discount days (55+)  
• C.J. Banks: 10% off every Wednesday (60+)  
• Clarks: 10% off (62+)  
• Dress Barn: 10% off (55+)  
• Goodwill: 10% off one day a week (date varies by location)  
• Hallmark: 10% off one day a week (date varies by location)  
• Kmart: 20% off (50+)  
• Kohl's: 15% off  (60+)  
• Modell's Sporting Goods: 10% off  
• Rite Aid: 10% off on Tuesdays & 10% off prescriptions  
• Ross Stores: 10% off every Tuesday (55+)  
• The Salvation Army Thrift Stores: up to 50% off (55+)  
• Stein Mart: 20% off red dot/clearance items first Monday of every month (55+) 

Grocery 
• Albertson's: 10% off first Wednesday of each month (55+)  
• American Discount Stores: 10% off every Monday (50+)  
• Compare Foods Supermarket: 10% off every Wednesday (60+)  
• DeCicco Family Markets: 5% off every Wednesday (60+)  
• Food Lion: 6% off every Monday (60+)  
• Fry's Supermarket: free Fry's VIP Club Membership & 10% off every Monday (55+)  
• Great Valu Food Store: 5% off every Tuesday (60+)  
• Gristedes Supermarket: 10% off every Tuesday (60+)  
• Harris Teeter: 5% off every Tuesday (60+)  
• Hy-Vee: 5% off one day a week (date varies by location)  
• Kroger: 10% off (date varies by location)  
• Morton Williams Supermarket: 5% off every Tuesday (60+)  
• The Plant Shed: 10% off every Tuesday (50+)  
• Publix: 5% off every Wednesday (55+)  
• Rogers Marketplace: 5% off every Thursday (60+)  
• Uncle Guiseppe's Marketplace: 5% off (62+) 

Travel  
• Alaska Airlines: 10% off (65+)  
• Alamo: up to 25% off for AARP members  
• American Airlines: various discounts for 65 and up (call before booking for discount)  
• Amtrak: 15% off (62+)  
• Avis: up to 25% off for AARP members  
• Best Western: 10% off (55+)  
• Budget Rental Cars: 10% off; up to 20% off for AARP members (50+)  
• Cambria Suites: 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Clarion: 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Comfort Inn: 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Comfort Suites: 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Continental Airlines: no initiation fee for Continental Presidents Club & special fares 

for select destinations  
• Dollar Rent-A-Car: 10% off (50+)  
• Econo Lodge: 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Enterprise Rent-A-Car: 5% off for AARP members  
• Greyhound: 5% off (62+)  
• Hampton Inns & Suites: 10% off when booked 72 hours in advance  



• Hertz: up t0 25% off for AARP members  
• Holiday Inn: 10%-30% off depending on location (62+)  
• Hyatt Hotels: 25%-50% off (62+)  
• InterContinental Hotels Group: various discounts at all hotels (65+)  
• Mainstay Suites: 10% off with Mature Traveler's Discount (50+); 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Marriott Hotels: 15% off (62+)  
• Motel 6: 10% off (60+)  
• Myrtle Beach Resort: 10% off (55+)  
• National Rent-A-Car: up to 30% off for AARP members  
• Quality Inn: 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Rodeway Inn: 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Sleep Inn: 20%-30% off (60+)  
• Southwest Airlines: various discounts for ages 65 and up (call before booking for 

discount)  
• Trailways Transportation System: various discounts for ages 50 and up  
• United Airlines: various discounts for ages 65 and up (call before booking for discount)  
• U.S. Airways: various discounts for ages 65 and up (call before booking for discount) 

Activities & Entertainment 
• AMC Theaters: up to 30% off (55+)  
• Bally Total Fitness: up to $100 off memberships (62+)  
• Busch Gardens Tampa : $3 off one-day tickets (50+)  
• Carmike Cinemas: 35% off (65+)  
• Cinemark/Century Theaters: up to 35% off  
• U.S. National Parks: $10 lifetime pass; 50% off additional services including camping 

(62+)  
• Regal Cinemas: 30% off  
• Ripley's Believe it or Not: @ off one-day ticket (55+)  
• SeaWorld Orlando: $3 off one-day tickets (50+) 

Cell Phone Discounts 
• AT&T: Special Senior Nation 200 Plan $29.99/month (65+)  
• Jitterbug: $10/month cell phone service (50+)  
• Verizon Wireless: Verizon Nationwide 65 Plus Plan $29.99/month (65+) 

*Check out our Secret Cell Phone Discounts to view all cell phone discounts available to you! 
Miscellaneous 

• Great Clips: $3 off haircuts (60+)  
• Super Cuts: $2 off haircuts (60+) 

Since many senior discounts are not advertised to the public, our advice to men and women 
over 55 is to ALWAYS ask a sales associate if that store provides a senior discount. That way, 
you can be sure to get the most bang for your buck.   

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


